KITTITAS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926
CDS@CO.KITTITAS.WA.US

Office (509) 962-7506

Fax (509) 962-7682

October 2, 2015

Christine Baker
2463 26™ Ave. E.
Seattle, WA 98112

RE: Baker SEPA Application - (SE-15-00009)
Dear Applicant,

You submitted a SEPA Checklist application for a private bridge across Coal Creek on private property located in the
Snoqualmie Pass Area, which is zoned Residential, located in a portion of Section 09, T22N, R11E, WM, in Kittitas County
on August 25, 2015. Your application received a Determination of Non Significance, meaning no adverse impacts to the
environment are anticipated on September 16, 2015. The comment and appeal period for this application has expired. Three
comments were received and no appeals were filed, therefore Kittitas County is retaining the DNS decision.

As of October 2, 2015 you may begin work on this project. Attached is a copy of the DNS and comments received. If you
have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached at (509) 962-7637, or by e-mail at lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us

Sincerely,

Lindsey Ozbolt
Staff Planner
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